
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
February 27, 2017 

 
 

IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M170217B  

 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON PROJECT AIM, 9:30 

A.M., FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 17, 2017, COMMISSIONERS’ 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on Project AIM implementation.  Topics included 
sustaining improvements to increase effectiveness and efficiency, operating reactor licensing 
process improvements, implementation of Centers of Expertise for Technical Specifications and 
for External Hazards Evaluation for Natural Phenomena, implementation activities in the Office 
of the Chief Human Capital Officer for the learning transformation initiative, and status of re-
baselining and upcoming activities.  The Chapter Executive Vice President of the National 
Treasury Employees Union also addressed the Commission. 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
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